
 A Faculty Development Activity Sponsored by CET 

ALL 

FIT’s 2008 Adjunct 
Summer Institute –     
Great Teaching Goes Hi-Tech:             
What Lessons Have We Learned?         
Tuesday June 3, 2008 – 8:30 AM-5:00 PM   

    
Join faculty colleagues and guest speaker, Phyllis Sperling, architect, faculty member and 

former dean, School of Technology and Design at City Tech, CUNY’s senior technical college,    

as we explore the role of technology in effective teaching.  How does one enhance, or 

potentially transform, the current classroom?  What’s right for you and your course?  What do 

today’s students expect?  What technology resources are available at FIT?  

Participating FIT adjunct faculty will receive a $100 merit award for the day.  Enrollment in the 

Summer Institute will be on a first-come basis – apply now!  Please submit your name, 

department, contact information (and Angel course shell if you have one) to Celia Baez, 

celia_baez@fitnyc.edu, Room B502, no later than May 23.  Breakfast and lunch will be 

provided. 

  

 

  

All Adjunct Faculty           
You are cordially invited to:    

mailto:celia_baez@fitnyc.edu

